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Continue the Tradition . . . 
One Brick at a Time 
Become a part of the revitalization 

of John Robert Lewis Quad. 

Join those who support the 
Troy University Alumni Association’s 
commitment to the excellence and 

growth of Troy University. 

YES! You can count on me! 
Name ________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________ 

City ________________ State ______ Zip __________ 

Phone _______________________________________ 

Email ________________________________________ 

qYes, I would like the Troy University Alumni 
Association to send a card acknowledging my gift

  qIn honor of _____________________________ 

  qIn memory of ___________________________ 

Send acknowledgments to: 

Name _______________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________ 

City ________________ State ______ Zip _________ 

qNo, I do not want to purchase a brick, but I have 
enclosed my donation of $_________ 

qNo, I do not want to contribute at this time,
 but please update my records with my 
current information. 

Number of bricks ordered at $100 each ___________ 

Total Remittance: $___________ 

qCheck enclosed (make checks payable to Troy 
University Alumni Association) 

First brick inscription: 

Second brick inscription: 

Inscription limited to two lines, maximum of 15  
characters per line including spaces and punctuation. 

Send today to: Troy University Alumni Association
 100 Highland Ave., Troy, AL 36082 

To order additional bricks, call the Alumni Association  
at (334) 670-3318. 

Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 




